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Our 2025/2026 School Year has begun! 
And we are looking forward to another outstanding year!

We currently have four students, one in 8th grade 
that will be graduating this year; one in 7th grade 
- Aiden; and two in 6th grade - Ledger and a 
student from Oblong. Graduation parents: when 
the time comes, are to purchase the gowns they 
are going to wear and we all would like you to be 
at the ceremony in May. Mrs. Rennier will plan a 
special party for this student. Please welcome 
Mrs. Fuesting who is returning as our full-time 
paraprofessional from Ste Marie. Mrs. Rennier is 
our teacher from Olney.

UPCOMING EVENTS

NO SCHOOL/HALF DAY
Labor Day, 
Monday, 
September 1st

Character Strong, 
Friday, September 
12, 11:30 am 
dismissal.

Book Fair days will be 
sometime in September. 
Students can bring money and 
purchase items. Please watch in
your child’s
folder for
more info.

On Monday, October 13th, there 
will be no school due to Columbus 
Day. 

Additionally, 
there will be
no school on
Thursday & Friday, October 23rd 
and 24th due to parent/ teacher 
conferences, with 11:30 am 
dismissal on Wednesday, October 
22nd. I will be sending forms 
home so that you can select your 
time. I would like to meet with you  
in person, if possible. If not, we 
can do virtual (google meet) or by 
phone. 

“You have brains in your head. 
You have feet in your shoes. You 
can steer yourself any direction 
you choose. You’re on your own. 
And you know what you know. 
And YOU are the one who’ll 
decide where to go…” 
Dr. Seuss, Oh, the Places You’ll Go!

https://www.goodreads.com/quotes/tag/inspirational 

“I think it’s possible for ordinary 

people to choose to be extraordinary - 

Elon Musk”  

“The elevator to success is out of 

order. You’ll have to use the stairs, 

one step at a time” - Joe Girard


